
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/18/2015 4:07:36 PM

Subject: Fwd: State Employees Emergency Leave

Question below from Rep. Smith. 
Please advise.
KV

Begin forwarded message:

From: James Smith <james@jamessmith.com>
Date: October 18, 2015 at 4:52:26 AM EDT
To: Katherine Veldran <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Cc: Morgan Allison <Morgan@JamesSmith.com>, Katrina Riley <Katrina@JamesSmith.com> 
Subject: State Employees Emergency Leave

Katherine:

I am hearing from several constituents who are State Employees who have been forced to take 
annual leave days for the time they were out during the flood. Is the Governor considering 
granting any emergency leave for those dates?

Thanks for all you do!

J

Rep. James E. Smith, Jr
SC House of Representatives 
Post Office Box 50333 
Columbia, South Carolina 29250 
T: 803-933-9800
F: 803-933-9801 
James@JamesSmith.com 
www.JamesSmith.com
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